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David La Duke joins Bank First National 
 
First Manitowoc Bancorp, Inc. (NASDAQ: FMWC.OB), parent company of Bank First 

National, is pleased to announce the addition of David La Duke as Assistant Vice 

President of Business Banking at its Sheboygan office located at 2600 Kohler Memorial 

Drive. He is responsible for helping grow the business lending function in the Bank’s 

southern region market. 

 

Prior to joining Bank First National, La Duke was employed at Community Bank & Trust 

as a business banker/commercial lender, and at People’s State Bank as a credit analyst. 

La Duke received his bachelor’s degree in finance from the University of Wisconsin-

Green Bay, and his master’s degree in finance from Lakeland College.  

 

La Duke is a board member of the American Red Cross - Manitowoc/Calumet/ 

Sheboygan County Chapter, a member of the Sheboygan Jaycees and Coastal 

Connections, and a 2007 graduate of the Sheboygan County Leadership Institute. 

 

First Manitowoc Bancorp, Inc. provides financial services through its sole subsidiary, Bank First 
National, a national banking association incorporated in 1894. The Bank is an independent 
community bank with 12 banking locations in Manitowoc, Brown, and Sheboygan counties. The 
Bank has grown through both acquisitions and de novo branch expansion. The Bank offers loan, 
deposit, investment advisory and trust products at each of its banking offices. Insurance products 
are available through Ansay & Associates, LLC.  Trust, investment advisory and other financial 
services are offered through the Bank First National’s Wealth Management Group. The Bank is a 
co-owner of a data processing subsidiary, United Financial Services, Inc., which provides data 
services to nearly 50 Wisconsin banks. The Bank employs approximately 170 full time equivalent 
staff and has assets of $835 million as of May 31, 2010. 
 
Further information about First Manitowoc Bancorp, Inc. and Bank First National is available at its 
website at www.BankFirstNational.com 
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